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Following the Seneca Domain Change, the Student VPN address has changed.

Please check here for instructions on how update the info on the Global Protect.

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/fabio-pricinato-costa
https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/186/it-services/wiki/view/1024/vpn

